
March 4, 2022
Construction Alert # 17:

•  On Friday, March 4, 2022, Lanzo Construction was able to reopen the crosswalk 
connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) from 
SE 3rd Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue.  
•  We thank all stakeholders for their patience.
• For additional information, please contact Public Information Offi  cer Wanda 
Mendez at 786-285-9407


